

355 South Technology Drive, Central Islip, New York 11722 | T 631.981.7081 | F 631.981.7095 | info@cvdequipment.com

January 28, 2021

Dear Customers and Business Partners,

As Global concerns about the pandemic COVID-19 (coronavirus) outbreak continue, CVD Equipment Corporation's priority has been and continues to be the health and safety of our employees, their families and the society we live in. With the local regulations in New York State we have proactively instituted enhanced cleaning protocols in offices and our manufacturing facility, adopted social distancing, and enforce remote working whenever possible. In most instances, we have also canceled or postponed appearances at trade shows, travel, and in person visitors to minimize direct personal contact to help keep everyone healthy. We remain committed to providing the highest level of customer service and support during this unprecedented and challenging period and we continue to evaluate options and do our upmost to minimize the duration and extent of the interruptions to our normal course of business. CVD company contacts will continue to provide you updates and assist in your requests, requirements and needs where possible. Please continue to partner with us knowing that our combined patience, persistence and commitment will drive us to overcome this global challenge.

Going forward, CVD Equipment Corporation will continue to share business-related updates with our employees, customers and business partners as quickly as possible through our website and social media channels.

In the meantime, we encourage everyone to carefully follow the recommendations and guidelines of the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).

| Stay Safe |
|-----------------|
| Sincerely |
| Emmanuel Lakios |
| President |